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Caught In The Act 
By Marlene Edlund 

 
The accompanying 
photo shows Marlene 
Edlund selling Bob Be-
noit, the husband of an-
other volunteer Lauren 
Benoit an ornament 
from the Christmas Tree 
Ornament display at the 
Gift Basket. Marlene 
moved to the Upstate in 
1990 from Windsor, 
Connecticut. . Her life 
"before" was as a Media 

Para-Professional in a public high school. When she 
and her husband moved to the upstate she worked as 
a Sales Associate at Belk in Seneca so selling comes 
naturally to her. 
    Marlene has been a volunteer at Oconee Medical 
Center for over ten years. When asked why she volun-
ǘŜŜǊǎ ǎƘŜ ǊŜǎǇƻƴŘŜŘ άL ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ ǘƻ ǎŜǊǾŜ ƻǘƘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ 
ǘƘŜ ƘƻǎǇƛǘŀƭΦέ .ȅ ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅΣ .ƻō ƭŜŦǘ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ŦƛǎƘ ƻǊƴŀπ
ment for the Benoit Christmas Tree! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer Voice  

OMC Auxiliary Members Attend SCAHA  

Convention in Columbia, SC 
 

 Alice Hageman Fran Hanson and Lou Leffler attended 
the South Carolina Association of Hospital Auxiliaries 
Fall Conference in Columbia in October. These meet-
ings afford opportunities to meet with and see what 
other Auxiliaries  are doing. There were approxi-
mately 120 Auxilians from around the state. There 
were two excellent presenters - Donna Tyson spoke 
motivationally on several topics one of which is 
summed as: 

We have the power to choose how we react to 
the world:  

            S         Sense of purpose 
            E         Watch your Energy 
            R         Remember ς Re-center 
            V         Value added service 
            E         Everyone is called to SERVE 

Darrell Holliday, college professor, spoke on the 
prevalence in our society of scamming and things to 
avoid.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Alice & Fran with Darrell 
                  Group at Meeting 
 

October  November  December 2012 Edition 

 
        MARK YOUR CALENDARS  
 
December 13-14 Dillards Sale 
January 8-9 2012 Uniform Sale 
 

Items Needed for Our Comfort Cart Plush toys, color-

ing books, crayons, word search, pencils, pens,  maga-

zines, paperback and hardcover books. 
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The Auxiliary Board  
President  Alice Hageman  

Vice President Jan Jerome 

Secretary  Maryann Murphy   

Treasurer  Nancy Beebe 

 

Chairperson  Volunteer Area  
Helen Sanders   Ambulatory &Surgery Waiting Rooms 

Patti Rau   Critical Care/PCU 

Rhoda Segal   Gift Shop 

Lou Leffler  Emergency Department 

Carol Eye  Shuttle/Greeters 

Ben Turetzky   Newsletter 

Paul Busey  Escorts/Info Desk 

Rite McGlasson   Lab/Radiology 

Leona Brewer  Endoscopy 

Imagean Wigington   Lila Doyle 

Ann Puelo   Recovery/Joint Center 

Mary Ann Smith  Nominating Committee 

Presidentôs Message 

  I was delighted to meet so 
many of you at our annual 
meeting on October 18.  As I 
said then, I am looking for-
ward to working with you as I 

take on this office of president of the Auxiliary. We 
have such exceptional resources and help in Kathy, 
Debbie and Jamie.  We also have those special indi-
viduals who have agreed to be Area Coordinators 
or Executive Board members. Each of them brings 
a wealth of abilities to the Board. Also, I am 
amazed and inspired by many of you who go be-
yond the number of hours you are asked to serve.  
OMC is blessed by the generosity of its volunteers. 
Even though we have wonderful volunteers now, 
one of my primary goals is to grow the number of 
volunteers we have at Oconee Medical Center. We 
still have areas and times that are not sufficiently 
covered. As we begin a new year of volunteer ser-
ǾƛŎŜΣ L ƘƻǇŜ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƘƛǎΥ ά±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ 
ŀǊŜƴΩǘ ǇŀƛŘΣ ƴƻǘ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ǿƻǊǘƘƭŜǎǎΣ ōǳǘ 
ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ǇǊƛŎŜƭŜǎǎΦέ ό!ƴƻƴȅƳƻǳǎ  

Alice Hageman 

Volunteer Coordinatorôs 

Message 

It is amazing to me that I have 
been in this job for a year!  
Time does fly when having 
fun!  Many of you have be-

come friends, many have taught me new skills, 
many have become like extended family, but all of 
you have been kind to me and invaluable to 
Oconee Medical Center.  
     Oct. 18th was my first Annual Meeting.  It was a 
lovely event that everyone seemed to enjoy with 
delicious food.  Charles Henkey passed the torch to 
Alice Hageman.  She will make a marvelously dedi-
ŎŀǘŜŘ !ǳȄƛƭƛŀǊȅ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ƛƴ ǎǇƛǘŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ άƭŀǊƎŜ 
ǎƘƻŜǎέ ƭŜŦǘ ōȅ /ƘŀǊƭŜǎΦ  !ƭǎƻΣ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ Wŀƴ 
Jerome and Nancy Beebe as they assume their new 
roles. Many thanks to the Volunteers that are leav-
ing Board positions or Area Coordinator positions; 
it takes us all to be successful.  

     With the holidays upon us we are often encour-
aged to think of ourselves, needs and desires.  The  

media and advertisers all add to this impetus. What our Volun-
teers know is that real satisfaction and growth come from help-
ing others.  Enjoy that feeling!!!! 

Thank you for all you do!    

Cordially   Kathy Salsman 

 
The most signifi-

cant needs for Vol-
unteers at this time 
are in the following 

areas: 
 
*Critical Care 
Unitðon Monday, 
Thursday and Friday 

afternoons, and on Sunday morning; and in the CCU waiting room 
every afternoon, plus Monday and Wednesday mornings 
*Emergency Department - on Saturday from 9-12, plus Sunday 
from 9-12 and 6-9 
*Greeters - in the Outpatient Tower on Tuesday and Wednesday 
afternoons 
*Gift Basket - on Friday morning, plus Monday and Friday after-
noons 
*Lab, Radiology and Breast Diagnostic Center - every after-
noon, plus Monday, Wednesday and Friday mornings 
*Lifeline  - one additional installer 
* Lila Doyle - Activity Assistants on Thursday morning, Trans-
porters on Monday and Tuesday mornings, and at the Reception 
Desk on Monday morning 

*Recovery  - on Wednesday and Thursday from 10-2 

*Shuttleðneed a driver for Wednesday & Thursday afternoon 
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Volunteer Service Anniversaries 
October 
Betty Terry       91          Maryann Murphy  09 
Lois Zednik       лн          wƻƎŜǊ ά{ƪƛǇέ {ƻŘŜǊŘŀƘƭ 09 
Barbara Barker     03           Scuddy Walker  09 
Jack Zygmont      06           Donald Blumthal  10 
Alice Hageman     07           Susan Buckalew  10 
Charles Henkey    07           Walt Funk   10 
Sylvia Rumer      07           Nancy Smith  10 
Carol Croteau      08           James Addis  11 
William Estridge  08            Diane Busey  11 
Stephen Bahan    09            Eva Johnson  11 
Patrick Kelly      09           Bonnie Vargas  11 
Mary Mann      09  

November 
Mary Louise Boelter 89    Cathy Greenwald  04               
Jeanne Kennedy 95    Jeanette Little              05  
Karen McMillin 96    Liz Metzer                          05  
Patti Rau  96    Opal Taylor                        05 
Renea Cruse  98    Judy Underwood              06 
Kathy Lohr  99    Sonia Cantarero                08 
Russell Wiggins 99    Sandra Roth                       08 
Jean Coluccini  01    Cindi Lesley                        10 
Ned Johnson  01    Ingrid Price                         10 
Marilyn Zeimet 01 

December 
Leona Brewer  97    Gregory Werden  04 
Myrna Johnson 01    Sheila Grant  06 
Ben Turetzky  01    Alan Olson  06  
Mary Lanning  02    Leonard Valido  07 
Sydney  Tran  04  

 Welcome New Volunteers 
Lisa Appignani  Ambulatory Pharmacy 
Wanda Bacher  Rehab 
Megan Boyles  PCU 
Lidia Chalupa  Marketing 
Natalia Gonzalez ER 
Dick Harper  Shuttle 
Andrea Heller  Marketing 
Savannah Horton Radiology 
Bryanna Hunter  OB 
Lacey Jones  Radiology 
Marie McMahan Accts. Payable 
Helen Meinhold ER/Gift Basket/Hospice 
Amy Phillips  Wellness 
Mary Pierce   Nursing/Gift Basket 
Katie Ridley  Lila Doyle 
Stephen Smith  ER 
Gene Turner  Shuttle 
Jo Vickery  Lila Doyle 
Zoe Wade  OB 
Darlene Waldroup Info Desk 
Larry Waterman Hospice 
Carlin Zinn  Lila Doyle 

 

 

The Oconee 
Medical Center 
CƻǳƴŘŀǘƛƻƴΩǎ 
2012 Golf Clas-
sic was a BIG 
success.  The 
event, held on 
October 25, 

ƘŀŘ ǎŜǾŜǊŀƭ άŦƛǊǎǘǎέΦ    
     For the first time, one of the golf tournaments 
was held at Keowee Key and the Big Swing recep-
tion was held for the first time at Cross Creek Coun-
try Club.  
    These changes, along with several others, allowed 
us to better manage our expenses.  In addition, we 
sold out both Keowee Key and Cross Creek golf 
courses, thus having 192 golfers playing in our tour-
nament.    Special thanks to TaylorMade® Golf for 
providing the OMC Logo ball for the players.  When 
all of our expenses were paid, we raised $68,335, 
making our 2012 tournament the second best ever!  
Since the Golf Classic began, we have raised 
$309,012 for the Foundation.      

     As always, the first $25,000 of our proceeds goes 
to OMC Auxiliary to cover the cost of Lifeline ser-
vices for the indigent and disabled.  The remaining 
funds will be split evenly between Safe Kids Oconee 
County and Mountain Lakes AccessHealth, with 
each receiving $21,667. 

     Our second Golf Ball Drop was also a success.  
We sold 182 chances for $9,100 and awarded three 
great prizes; 

 1st Place: Karen Grimm   $2,184 (24% of total 
earned)           

 2nd Place: Ray Schmelter  $1,092 (12% of total 
earned)  

 3rd Place:  Tracie Smith    $   728 (8% of total 
earned)  

     We greatly appreciate the Gift Basket volunteers 
who willingly sold Golf Ball Drop chances for us.  
Also, a special thanks to Auxiliary volunteers who 
served on our 2012 Golf Classic planning commit-
tee:  Lou Leffler, Ben Turetzky, Charles Henkey and 
Marion Lyles. 
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Auxiliary Annual Meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      


